
Negotiations Update:  March 12, 2015 

On Thursday, March 12, 2015, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to continue negotiations for the 2014-

15 school year.  The following occurred: 

 CSEA was offered a 4.5% salary increase for the 2014 – 2015 school year.  The salary 

increase is retroactive to July 1, 2014. 

 District and CSEA continued to work on Article XII – Transportation language 

 District and CSEA discussed language on Vacation accrual during the year an employee 

steps 

 CSEA was informed that a retirement package will not be offered 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2015.  

 


